
24 June 2024         

Sean Donnelly, Senior Regional Planner
Foothill Development Services Section 
 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT NO. PRJ2021-003767-(2), YARD 

MODIFICATION NO. RPPL2021010501 

Dear Mr. Donnelly, 

Yard Modification No. RPPL20201010501 is scheduled for continued public hearing on 2 July 2024. After reviewing the 
supplemental hearing package for the item, I see that the very clear instructions I gave to the applicant and the 
applicant’s representative on 5 March and 4 June 2024 on how to revise the site plan and elevations have, again, not 
been followed. 

I am at a complete loss to understand this failure. To belabour the point, I am enclosing the applicant’s most recent 
site plan/elevations submittal with my markup indicating the changes I want made. Perhaps this will be clear enough. If 
the applicant does not submit a revised site plan/elevations showing my changes in time for my review prior to next 
week’s continued hearing, I will deny the application and turn the matter over to Land Use Regulation. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 
 




